
                     GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES  
                                   OF THE  
                    SOUTH CAROLINA NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION 
 
 
        October 29, 1994       Hyatt Regency Hotel      Greenville, SC 
 
 
           The General Membership meeting was called to order  
        by President Samuel E. Norris at 9:44 am.  The invocation  
        was given by Mr. Norman Boggs. 
 
           Convention Chairman, Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr. reported  
        that a quorum of 26 SCNA members were present and that we had 
        the needed quota to conduct business. 
 
           Mr. Donald D. McAlister nominated Mr. Hugh C. Shull to 
        fill the vacant position of 1st Vice President.  Mr. Shull's 
        nomination was seconded by Mr. Richard E. Bland. 
 
           Mr. Sheheen announced that Mr. Shull's nomination needed to 
        be announced to the convention floor and that additional 
nominations 
        would be accepted until noon.  Also votes for Mr. Shull and 
        any other nominates should be turned into the Secretary before  
        the noon voting deadline . 
 
          Mr. Sheheen praised the leadership of SCNA for keeping 
        the organization going in such fine fashion. 
 
           Mr.  William E. 'Doc' Martens thanked Bourse Chairman 
        Mr. McAlister for having such a fine show again this year. 
 
           Mr. Sheheen said that he thinks Greenville is a great  
        location for the annual convention and asked the Board to 
        try and keep the convention in Greenville. 
 
           President Norris announced that the SCNA is in sound financial 
        condition and the Life Membership Fund is fully funded. 
 
           Mr. McAlister announced that the 1995 convention is booked 
        for the Hyatt but that a contract for 1996 has not been agreed 
        upon with the hotel yet. 
 
           Mr. James Vernon Epps announced that the 3rd Annual SCNA  
        Morning Worship Service would be held Sunday at 8 am in the 
        Crepe Myrtle Room and the Awards Breakfast would follow at 9 am. 
 
           The General Membership Meeting was adjourned at 9:57 am. 
 
 
 
 
 



                                Pascal S. Brock 
                                SCNA Secretary 
 
 
 


